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Please read this important email in its entirety:  
 
The federal government’s Consolidated Appropriations Act, 2021 included additional COVID-19 relief 
through the Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations (CRRSA) Act. As a result, Loras 
College has received funding from the Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF3) to support current 
and former students with financial need. 
 
Loras College followed Department of Education guidance and prioritized financial need when including you 
as a recipient of this email survey. In order to determine eligibility for the award, you will need to respond 
to the question below. Not responding will be interpreted that no need is present and hence, you will no 
longer be eligible for this award. This is not a loan and is money that does not need to be repaid.  
 

If you have a balance due to Loras College, we encourage you to apply this cash grant to your outstanding 
balance. You may also elect to have the cash grant issued to you via paper check and mailed to your home 
address.  
 
To select how you want this cash grant issued, please respond to this email and chose from the following: 
 

§ Apply the full grant to your outstanding balance due to Loras College 
§ Request the full grant be refunded to you via paper check to your home address. Please 

include your current mailing address in your email response. Checks will be mailed out by 
August 31. 

 
 
YOU MUST RESPOND TO THIS EMAIL BY JULY 31, 2021 IF YOU WISH TO BE ELIGIBLE  

FOR THE HEERF3 GRANT FUNDS 
 

If you have questions regarding this grant, please contact: 

Carrie Jones, Director of Student Accounts at carrie.jones@loras.edu (563.588.7232) 

  


